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Trial Court Unification: Appointment of Receiver

The Commission’s report on trial court unification identified a number of

topics for further study, including “whether to conform the statutory provisions

on circumstances for appointment of a receiver.” Trial Court Unification: Revision

of Codes, 28 Cal. L. Revision Comm’n Reports 51, 85 (1998). In 1999, the

Commission issued a tentative recommendation on this topic, which is enclosed

with Commissioners’ copies of this memorandum. The comment period for the

tentative recommendation ended on January 31, 2000, but the Commission has

received no input. The lack of response is not surprising, because the

Commission’s proposal is essentially nonsubstantive. Rather than making further

efforts to obtain comments, the staff recommends that the Commission approve

the proposal as a final recommendation, for printing and submission to the

Legislature.
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